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On behalf of the Illinois Dermatological Society (IDS) and its board of directors, I am writing to request
your participation as an exhibitor at the upcoming Practice Management & Coding Workshop on
Wednesday, February 12, 2020.

The exhibit fee for this meeting is $1,750, but we are offering a discounted fee of $1,500 for companies
who participate in three or more meetings of IDS and/or the Chicago Dermatological Society during the
current academic year. Vendor displays are situated prominently to assure the opportunity to interact with
our members.  All breaks, including continental breakfast, are served in the exhibit area which is separate
from the educational lecture room.  In compliance with CME rules, IDS notes that the program content
has been developed without any influence of commercial interests.  

Our Federal Tax ID is:  37-1042921.

The conference will take place at the Stephens Convention Center in Rosemont, IL, just a short distance
from O’Hare International Airport and easily accessible by major highways.  The meeting is approved for
Category 1 Continuing Medical Education credit.   The subject matter for the workshop focuses on a
number of practice management topics, including coding issues, Medicare regulations, and physician
licensure requirements

Please visit the IDS website for complete program details:
https://www.illinoisdermsociety.org/2020-practice-management-workshop

The online exhibitor prospectus can be found here:
https://www.illinoisdermsociety.org/exhibitor-prospectus-2020

Thank you very much for your consideration.  If you need any additional information, please feel free to
contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely yours,

A
Richard H. Paul
Executive Director

10 W. Phillip Rd., Suite 120 š Vernon Hills, IL 60061-1731
(847) 680-1666 š Fax: (847) 680-1682 š Email: Info@IllinoisDermSociety.org
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